STOWFORD

28 June 2022

Planning Department

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

D24 YNN5

RE : Planning Application — Proposed Development at Unit 55 Broomhill Industrial Estate, Tallaght,
Dublin 24

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This Letter is to confirm that Stowford Limited consents to Hostosix Limited lodging a planning
application for proposed development at Unit 55, Broomhill Industrial Estate, which is in our
ownership.

The proposed development comprises the use of Unit 55 as a remote commercial kitchen with

delivery services and associated adaptive works.

Yours faithfully,

Llara_

Susie O'Mara
Director
Stowford Limited
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